
Closure of Fenstanton  

Fenstanton Primary School is a community, three-form entry, co-educational primary school, 
located in the London Borough of Lambeth. The Published Admission Number (PAN) was 90 
up to 2019/20 which was gradually reduced to 45 in 2022/23. The school agreed to further 
reduce the PAN to 30 for September 2024.  
The school is part of the educational provision of the London Borough of Lambeth and is part 
of the Gipsy Hill Federation. The school is situated in Abbots Park, London SW2 3PW.     

Fenstanton is in the Southeast planning area. In January 2024, 114 Reception places 
(approximately equivalent to 4 classes or 16.2%) in primary schools in the South East planning 
area were vacant.  

In January 2024, Fenstanton had 271 pupils on roll in Reception to Year 6 out of a possible 
480 total PAN. Based on the physical size of the school, in January 2024, Fenstanton was 
57% empty, with 359 spaces for additional pupils.  
 


